From: Valerie Gilchrist [mailto:vgilchrist1956 @gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 3:21 PM

To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org>
Subject: COC Participation

Recommendation: Please consider using the COC's sign in sheet to verify meeting attendance. This can
be the responsibility or the grantee to an administrative person in your office.

Thanks much,

Valerie Gilchrist



